
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

               

           31st January 2022  
        
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

I am writing to update you regarding the resumption of wraparound care at Bagshot Infant School. 

 

As you are aware, we have been working with SCL over the last few months to reopen, with a provisional 

start date of 21st February 2022. 

 

I was informed on Friday 28th January, that SCL have, unfortunately, faced recruitment challenges and 

whilst every endeavour has and is being made, it is unlikely the provision will resume upon our return to 

school, following the February half term. 

 

I will continue to liaise with SCL and inform you, as soon as I am able, as to when the provision will be 

available. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss K Aldred 

Bagshot Infant School 
School Lane 

Bagshot 
Surrey 

GU19 5BP 
 

Telephone: 01276 473385  
Fax:        01276 451759 

 
email: k.aldred@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  

  
Head Teacher: Miss Katie Aldred 

 


